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December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Visit to Malaga and Granada, Spain 2024 
 
We would like to offer all students of GCSE and A Level Spanish in Years 10-13 the opportunity to 
participate in a visit to Spain in October 2024. The proposed dates are October 22nd/23rd – 26th/27th 
subject to flight availability. The accommodation would be a Youth Hostel called Inturjoven in 
Malaga. We would travel to Spain by plane, hopefully from Bristol or Birmingham airport, but the 
travel company will confirm the flight details when we have paid our deposits, as the flights cannot 
be secured until then.  
 
“What we learn with pleasure we never forget”. The best way to make a rapid progress in learning 
Spanish is immerse yourself in the language in Spain. Hispanglia Culture & Trips offers an 
opportunity where our students will experience the Spanish language ensuring a total immersion 
experience.  
 
Highlights include: 

• Introductory Tour in Malaga 

• Tea-tasting in a typical “Tetería” – traditional Moroccan Tea-Shop with a lovely atmosphere 

• Historical Malaga, Tapas tasting lunch & Chocolate con Churros 

• Visit to a Spanish Secondary School and Speaking Practice Lesson with Spanish students  

• Tapas tasting lunch at a traditional restaurant in the city centre 

• Visit to the Alcazaba (Medieval Moorish castle) and Roman amphitheatre 

• Historical Tour in Granada 

• Chocolate con churros tasting 

• Free time for shopping 

• Visit to the Harbour  

• Visit to the Pompidou Centre 

• Flamenco Dancing Workshop 

• Picnic on the Beach  

 
How to reserve a place: 
The cost of the visit would be £722.00 per student and we would need an initial deposit of £150.00 
to secure a place on the flight via School Gateway by Friday 12th January 2024 at the latest. Please 
also complete this form with the information required to secure the flight, ensuring that there are 
no errors, as these cannot be rectified later. 
 
If your child is in receipt of the pupil premium you will still need to pay the deposit and then you can 
apply for some funds through the school towards the cost of the visit by emailing our Pupil Premium 
Manager Mrs Shelton, vsh@chosen-hill.gloucs.sch.uk 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/B5wjXxGMTp
mailto:vsh@chosen-hill.gloucs.sch.uk


Please be advised that we would expect no limit on the number of students that we can take on this 
visit so you have plenty of time to discuss this with your child. However, we will not be able to run 
this visit unless we have enough interest and only in this instance will the non-refundable deposit 
payment be refunded. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school via email jt@chosen-
hill.gloucs.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Julie Thomas 
Head of Modern Foreign Languages  
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